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Dear Frank Aebly,

Why is Mendocino National Forest planning post-fire logging across hundreds and thousands of acres throughout
multiple watersheds? Science and history shows this only worsens the situation, threatening native ecosystems
with cumulative impacts.

I am increasingly concerned about the health of our public lands and strongly opposed the use of herbicides.
They are harmful to people, plants, insects, animals and soil. Controlling invasive species can be accomplished
through safe and effective non-toxic alternatives.

| support Alternative 4 and the reduced logging of Alternative 5.

Sincerely,

Sarah Hugdahl

14500 salmon river rd
Forks of Salmon, CA 96031



